Impact Assessment

The purpose of the Regulations is to ensure that both the handling of flammable or pressurized substances, and the use of equipment and plants that are utilized for such handling, are carried out  in a proper manner.  The Regulations are also an adaption of the legislation as a result of Directive 97/23, and furthermore are a modernization of the Norwegian legislation.

The Regulations shall form the basis for ensuring that the handling of flammable or pressurized substances shall be conducted in a safe manner. The Regulations apply to the handling of flammable or pressurized substances in onshore enterprises, and the use of equipment and plants which are utilized for such handling. Handling covers manufacturing, storage, treatment, transport (in pipelines), loading, unloading and use.  The Regulations also apply to the design, production and installation of equipment and units to the extent that these are not covered by the Regulations relating to Pressure Equipment, the Regulations relating to Simple Pressure Vessels and the Regulations relating to the Transport of Dangerous Goods by Road and Rail.  Also exempted from the proposal is that which is covered by the Regulations concerning Transportation of Petroleum in Onshore Pipelines.  

The new Regulations contain fewer technical details and are more based on functional requirements. The industry will then have the possibility to use international standards to a larger extent. 

The new Regulations are a simplification compared to the previous regulations and should be of benefit to the industry. The requirement for applications has been reduced, and the administrative impact is insignificant.

